
 
 

Message From M.P. Rechie Valdez 

 

I am delighted to extend a warm welcome to the world-renowned Shen Yun 

Performing Arts group in recognition of their return to Canada for the 2023 season. 

Shen Yun Performing Arts has earned a global reputation for their breathtaking 

performances and has been featured on stages around the world. We are honoured 

to have them back in Canada and to experience the beauty of their artistry once 

again. 

I want to thank the Falun Dafa Association of Canada for bringing this incredible 

group to our country and for all your hard work in making this possible. Your 

dedication will allow many Canadians to enjoy a truly once-in-a-lifetime 

experience this year. 

Please accept my sincerest congratulations on your successful efforts and a 

heartfelt welcome to our beautiful country. 

I wish you all a wonderful tour! 

 

Rechie Valdez 

Member of Parliament, Mississauga—Streetsville  


